
 

 

 
Lee Urban- Director of Planning and Development 
Aaron Shapiro- Director of Housing and Neighborhood Services 
Michael J. Nugent- Director of Inspection Services 

 

March 28, 2006 
 
 
Mr. & Mrs. Brian Pierce 
37 Bailey Avenue 
Portland, ME 04103 
 
Re:  37 Bailey Ave 
CBL:  332-J-001 
 
Dear Mr. & Mrs. Pierce: 
 This letter verifies that work performed under Building Permit 
#05-0697, Electrical Permit #05-4940, and Plumbing Permit #05-8357 
issued by the City of Portland at the above address has been 
completed.  Inspections have been recorded and are in accordance 
with the applicable code requirements. 
Please feel free to call me, Jeanie Bourke @ 874-8715 if you have any 
questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeanie Bourke 
Code Enforcement Officer    
 


	Michael J. Nugent- Director of Inspection Services

